

Rukometni Savez Srbije

Attn.: Bozidar Djurkovic / President

Ref: EHF Executive Committee Meeting 09/2019 in Belgrade/SRB

Vienna, 25 September 2019/vl \(\text{EXEC\Meetings\1909_SRB_147\Letter of Gratitude to RSS_190924.docx}\)

Dear Mr. President, Dear Bozo,

On behalf of the EHF Executive Committee I would like to express our gratitude to the Serbian Handball Federation and to you personally for the perfect organization of our meeting in Belgrade. Our Executive Committee members carried out a successful meeting in a nice atmosphere and under very good conditions.

The success of the meeting and the interest in our sport demonstrated trough the presence of Darko Stanić, State Secretary for Sport and Youth, underlines the longlasting co-operation between the EHE and Serbian Handball Federation.

Wishing RSS a successful organisational and sporting season I remain

With best regards

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION

Michael Wiederer President